
1.	 On a scale of 1 to 5, how would you rate the 
maintenance of Baw Baw Shire Council’s 
trees overall?  (5 being best, 1 being worst) 
	  
 
 

2.	 Do you generally support the aim of the draft 
Policy for Council to proactively inspect trees 
in urban areas through the Shire?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3.	 Do you generally support the approach 
of categorising trees and their level of risk 
depending on the asset(s) located within the 
area (e.g. BBQs, public toilets, playgrounds)?  
 
 
 
 
 
 

4.	 On a scale of 1 to 5, how highly do you 
feel the delivery of tree maintenance is 
a prioritised by Council? (1 being lowest 
priority, 5 being highest priority).  
 
 
 

Council’s draft Tree Inspection Policy and 
Tree Inspection Guidelines outline the 
systematic and quantifiable approach for the 
management and maintenance of trees and  - 
from a public safety perspective - outlines the 
basis for responding to customer enquiries.

Prior to further consideration by Council, the 
community is invited to share their thoughts on 
the draft Policy and Guidelines. 

Feedback collated from the community 
through this Have Your Say process will be 
collated and presented to Council in early 
2021.

This consultation opportunity is open until 
Sunday 13 December 2020.

To view the draft Policy and Guidelines, along 
with an online version of this survey, visit 
www.bawbawshire.vic.gov.au/HaveYourSay

To complete the survey online go to www.bawbawshire.vic.gov.au/HaveYourSay

Tell us your feedback
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To complete the survey online go to www.bawbawshire.vic.gov.au/HaveYourSay

Have your say: Tree Inspection Policy and Guidelines

5.	 How would you like to see Council improve tree maintenance?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6.	 What do you feel are the most important issues relating to trees in Baw Baw Shire?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7.	 Do you have any further comments to add? 

What happens next?
Thank you for taking the time to provide your feedback. Your thoughts and ideas are highly 
valued and will ultimately form part of Council’s decision making. 

Council Officers will consolidate comments and feedback and consider all submissions to 
assist in making further recommendations to Council.


